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The National Weather service is predicting possible severe weather starting tonight and through tomorrow. Iroquois 
County EMA has decided to postpone the muck-out training that was scheduled for this evening at the Watseka School 
District Administrative office due to safety concerns. EMA will be contacting the local civic organizations, churches, high 
schools, and fraternal organizations about future volunteer opportunities concerning muck out. There are still over 100 
homes that need assistance with clean up. Muck-out operations are on-going with the Southern Baptist Disaster Relief 
group. 
 
The preliminary damage assessment on homes and businesses with FEMA, IEMA, and SBA personnel is finished in 
Iroquois County. Iroquois County EMA will let the public know what the results are at a later date. 
 


